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MEMORANDUM FOR All Personnel within the Alaska National Guard 

SUBJECT: Alaska National Guard (AKNG) Arctic Joint Enlisted Ball Attire Guidance 

1. The Arctic Joint Enlisted Ball is a formal event that will take place at the Sheraton 
Hotel in Anchorage, Alaska, on the 23rd of November 2024. Below is guidance for 
proper attire for this event:

a. Military personnel are highly encouraged to wear their Service, Semi-Formal,
or Mess Dress Uniforms in accordance with the service-specific regulation governing 
the wear and appearance of uniforms. If personnel are dual status (both service 
members), it is authorized for one service member to wear their uniform and the other 
semi-formal or formal attire. 

b. Civilian guests are encouraged to wear semi-formal or formal attire, such as a
cocktail dress or ball gown, tuxedo, or suit and tie. 

2. The points of contact for this memorandum are CSM Julie Small at (907) 428-6052 or
julie.a.small5.mil@army.mil, CMSgt Kim Groat at (907) 428-6083 or
kim.groat@us.af.mil, and CSM John Phlegar at (907) 428-6056 or
john.a.phlegar.mil@army.mil.

u��
JULIE A. SMALL 
CSM,AKNG 
Command Senior Enlisted Leader 


